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ANNOUNCEMENT 

on Partial Banking Holiday  
 
 
Dear Clients, 

 

 

Please be informed that due to its accounting system maintenance between 11 PM on 24 June 2023 

and 3 AM on 25 June 2023 Citibank will hold a partial Banking Holiday. 

During the system maintenance Instant Payment traffic will not be processed. 

 

We apologize for the inconveniences caused and thank you for your understanding. 

 

21 June 2023, Budapest 

 

Your sincerely, 

Citibank Europe plc Hungarian Branch Office 

 


